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Weekly Newsletter 28th April 2023
Thank you!
On behalf of all the staff, I would like to say a big thank you for all your continuing support, especially this week.  At St John’s we are continually striving to do the best that we can, to ensure the best possible outcomes for all our children. 
Nursery Reading Cafe
Thank you to all who attended the Nursery Reading Café this morning.  We hope that you found it to be a useful and valuable experience to share with your child.  Please look out for more Reading Cafes to come.
Teacher Strikes
It is intended that some teaching staff in England will be taking industrial action on 2nd May.  Once again, we are not anticipating that school will be affected by this action.  However, if this changes you will be notified by email of any class closures.  Please keep a look out. Thank you. 
Mobile Phones

Please remember it is only children who have permission to walk home on their own, who are allowed to bring mobile phones into school.  The phones must be switched off as they enter the school grounds and must be handed into the school office. This is for reasons of safeguarding for all children and staff. 

King’s Coronation
Don’t forget our Coronation Celebration on Friday when we would like the children to come to school dressed in red, white and blue (no football shirts please). The children will be bring their plates home to design and decorate ready to return on Tuesday 2nd May. We can’t wait to display them around school.
We have also arranged for the ice-cream van to visit us.  Please could we ask that you bring to school a donation of £1 to help contribute to this. This is much appreciated.  The children will also be bringing home a celebratory cup cake! 
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Stars of the Week
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are 

	Sapphire
	James

	Ruby 
	Layal

	Diamond
	Milan

	Topaz
	Lola

	Emerald
	Darcy

	Nightingale
	The whole of Year 3

	Cleopatra
	The whole of Year 3 /4 & Teddy

	Pankhurst
	The whole of Year 4/5 & Mason, Heidi R, Jenna, Eva, Evie and Benjamin.

	Rosa Parks
	The whole of Year 5/6 CW

	Einstein
	The whole of Year 5/6 B and Alice. Also Louie, Benji, Marissa, Willow, Lucas, James, Sophie and Holly.

	Headteacher
	Declan, Ryan and Owen


Attendance

Well done to Mrs Bannister’s Class once again with the highest attendance this week of 94.9%.
	Sapphire
	92%

	Ruby 
	91.3%

	Diamond
	90.2%

	Topaz
	94.3%

	Emerald
	92.9%

	Nightingale
	92.7%

	Cleopatra
	94%

	Pankhurst
	94.2%

	Rosa Parks
	93.5%

	Einstein
	94.9%


Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 92.9% We would like it be 98%. Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School Office before the start of the school day. 



